
 

May 10, 2024 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole 

Chairman 

House Committee on Appropriations  

Washington, D.C. 20515  

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations  

Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Catholic Charities of Southern Nevada’s Client Service Resource 

Building in fiscal year 2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Las 

Vegas, located at 495 South Main Street, Las Vegas, NV 89101. 

 

The purpose of the project is to help address inequities in the community by providing space to 

connect individuals from underserved communities to services that will support their efforts to 

achieve and maintain self-sufficiency.  

 

The project is a responsible use of taxpayer funds because it will support vulnerable members of 

the community while also helping reduce financial strains on other government programs. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is consistent with purposes 

authorized in both 42 U.S.C. 5305(a)(2) and 42 U.S.C. 5305(a)(4).  

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Dina Titus 

Member of Congress

 


